
January 18, 2023 
 
Dear families,  
 
Thank you for joining us on last week’s field trip. We have several more trips 
planned this year if you missed it and would like to join us, please let us know. 
It’s wonderful to have the families get to know one another once again as 
restrictions have lifted. If you haven’t returned your pink sleigh ride permission 
slip yet, please get that to us as soon as possible for January 26. The next 
Northwoods trip is Feb 9.   
 

Community appreciation lunch is on January 25.  We will be opening 
our school to two guests per student. Please get your RSVP in to the 
front office as soon as possible. Students are looking forward to 
hosting other people into our building. Please also make a note if 
you’re guest will need to eat on the first floor and not climb the stairs. 
We are making special accommodations for students to eat on the first 
floor if that is an issue. 
 

The Catholic Schools week schedule went out last week. I hope it’s pinned to 
your refrigerator. Every day there’s a new theme, a new dress code and an 
activity. 
 
All students should be dropped off at the flag pole end of the 
building before 8 AM. The school gathers to celebrate good 
news we recite the pledge say our prayer and have morning 
announcements. All students and staff should be outside at 
8:00AM. The front door should not be used unless you’re 
tardy, arriving after 8:00AM. 
 

The Lions Club sponsored a vision test today. Results will go home 
with your child if there were any concerning issues to present to your 
Optometrist. Screenings such as this are provided to schools for free 
as one more layer of awareness for student health. 
 

Jan 25 8:30 AM Mass – Feast of St Paul  

 Community Appreciation Lunch -Classes have been assigned a serving time 

between 11:30-1:00 PM.   Please check your invitation.   

Jan 26 – Sleigh Ride 8:30 AM-1:30 PM 


